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Flathead National Forest Hosts Field Trip for Forest Plan Revision 
 
 

 

The Flathead National Forest is hosting a field trip on Wednesday, August 31, 8:30am- 3pm, 

to discuss forest plan revision. Bus transportation will be provided.  If interested in participating, 

please contact Denise Germann at 758-5252.    

 

The forest plan is a strategic plan for managing the Flathead National Forest for the next 20 

years and provides a framework for site-specific projects.  The plan does not address site specific 

projects.  A draft plan with a 90-day comment period is anticipated this fall.  The Flathead National 

Forest is working in partnership with the Lolo and Bitterroot National Forests, the Western Montana 

Planning Zone, to revise forest plans for each forest.   
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